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meeting of  Friends of  the 
RLCC will be held on Monday, 
September 24, 2018, at 6 pm, in 
the activity room on the east side 
of  RLCC.  All meetings 
thereafter will be held at the 
same time and same place on 
the fourth Wednesday of  each 
month, except for December, 
June, July, and August.

Dues for the organization are 
due annually and payable each 
year at the September meeting.  
The dues will be the core 
financial foundation of  the 
organization to be supplemented 
by fund raising projects and 
donations.  The organization is 
in the process of  becoming a 
501(c)3 tax exempt organization 
which will allow for donations to 
be tax deductible.

Membership is open to all 
people interested in community 

health and the welfare of  the 
RLCC and who agree to abide by 
the policies of  the organization 
and RLCC.  If  you are interested 
in becoming a member of  Friends 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center, 
please come and join us on 
September 24.

The Robert Lee High School 
Junior Class will be putting on a 
“Taco Stack Um Meal” in the 
school cafeteria before the football 
game against Santa Anna on 
Friday, September 14.  The meal 
will be served from 4:30 pm until 
7 pm will include the taco pile on, 
dessert, and a drink.  All are 
invited to attend to support the 
junior class.

For more information, please 
contact Robert Lee ISD at (325) 
453-4555.

Active members of  the Coke 
County Retired Teachers 
Association want to encourage 
all new retirees of  the public 
school systems in the area to 
attend the CCRTA meeting.

Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center is an auxiliary which is 
being formed to assist in 
improving the quality of  life for 
the residents of  Robert Lee Care 
Center by providing funds and 
services to aide in functions, 
services and programs. 
Throughout the summer months 
several meetings were held and 
approximately 30 people showed 
an interest in being a part of  this 
organization.  

The first official monthly 

After the summer break, the 
Bronte Health and Rehab 
Center Auxiliary will be starting 
up their monthly meetings.  The 
first meeting will be Tuesday, 
September 18, at 1 pm, in the 
dining room of  the facility.  A 
lunch will be provided for a 
nominal fee, however a head 
count is needed for lunch.  
Please call Doris Sims at (325) 
473-3257  by noon on Monday, 
September 17, if  you plan to 
attend.

If  you have never attended an 
Auxiliary meeting and would like 
to help the residents of  Bronte 
Health and Rehab Center, this is 
a great time to start.  Make plans 
to attend and call by noon 
Monday, September 17, so that 
they will know how many meals 
to plan for.

Recently retired school 
personnel are urged to attend the 
Coke County Retired Teachers 
Association first meeting of  the 
new school year on Monday, 
September 17 at 12 noon at First 
Baptist Church in Bronte.  The 
business meeting will also include 
a pot luck lunch and social 
opportunity.

The CCRTA offers an 
opportunity to become a visible 
and active participant in the 
mission to educate legislators of  
the importance of  their support 
for public schools and public 
school personnel, both active and 
retired.  Public school personnel 
are dedicated not only to 
teaching but also in retirement, 
staying in in Texas to support the 
local economy.  


